Press Releases: Before the Ministerial
Discussion on Syria

Remarks
Rex W. Tillerson

Secretary of State

The Palace Hotel
New York City
September 18, 2017

QUESTION: Mr. Secretary, is the deconfliction agreement dead after the strike
this weekend?

SECRETARY TILLERSON: No, it is not.

The Office of Website Management, Bureau of Public Affairs, manages this site
as a portal for information from the U.S. State Department.

External links to other Internet sites should not be construed as an
endorsement of the views or privacy policies contained therein.


http://www.government-world.com/press-releases-before-the-ministerial-discussion-on-syria/
http://www.government-world.com/press-releases-before-the-ministerial-discussion-on-syria/

